
 

St. Demetrius Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral 

www.stdemetriusuoc.org 

 641-645 Roosevelt Ave. 
                 Phone: (732) 541-1530 – mobile (732) 744-6547   

    Protopresbyter Dr. Taras Chubenko, Pastor 

    Rev. Fr. James Cairns – Deacon Richard Jendras 

       

Epistle:1TIM.3:10-15    Tone 5                           Gospel:Lk.18:10-14 
  

Feb. 17
th

 2019 – Publican & Pharisee Sunday  

 

TODAY’S SERVICES:  Today’s Greeter:   Kathleen Ward   

Sun. 8:30am Mem.Prayer for  Pioneers and founders of St. Demetrius! 
9:00am Divine Liturgy – Sunday of the Publican & Pharisee after Pentecost,  

Ven Isidore, Martyrs Jadorus, Isidore, Hieromartyr Abramius, 
 Ven. Nicholas the confessor                

    

SERVICES FOR THE WEEK:   

Thur. 6:00pm Orthodox Study Group with Deacon Richard  - Church classrooms 
   Call Deacon Richard for class times and availability:  201- 240-5888 
Sun. 9:00am Pro-Liturgy – Prodigal Son Sunday – Tone 6 – Hieromartyr Blaise,  
   St. Theodora 
 

NEXT WEEK’s Greeter: Stan Nartowicz 

Altar Servers:   J.D. Cairns, Qorey Carter,  Ryan Fealy 

Reader: Subdeacon Thomas Bodnar or J.D Cairns 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  Jillian Stokes, Pat Finn, Richard Hrycuna, and  to all those 

celebrating their special intentions, may the Lord grant you all  “Many Blessed Years,  
Mnohaya Lita!” 
 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR:   Jeanette Stokes, Pani Mary Ann, Bruce Wadiak, 

Alice Erwinski,  Helen Maslankowski, Stella Meka, Eva Cerkevich, Patty Tucker, Michelle 
Goldberg, Mary Wrublevski, Alan Toth, Raymond Wizna, Nancy Grabie, Stephanie 
Senedak, Catherine & Catherine Ann Bylinski, Anna Muzyka, Kathleen Ward,  
Olivia Zazworsky,  Nadia, Chet, Henry, Margaret, Robert, Andrew, Christopher, Marci, 
Sarah, , & children  Oskar, Tessa, Liana, Robert, Jacob, and Jonathan, remembering all  the 
sick, the suffering, those in hospitals and nursing homes, and all the men and women in the  US 
Military  who serve our country and all  of us.  We are safer and secure because of their service 
to our country. Please keep them in your prayers daily, asking God’s protection upon them all. 
 

PARISH BOARD MEMBERS & PARISHIONERS:  Parish Council President Stan 

Nartowicz is inviting suggestions and ideas for fund raising and parish growth.  
 

 

 

 

 

CLOVERLEAF CEMETERY PLOTS AVAILABLE THROUGH ST. D’S:   Anyone 

interested in purchasing double deep graves at Cloverleaf would  normally pay $3500, but if 
purchased from St. Demetrius the cost is $2000 plus transfer fee.  Please see John Lehotsky or 
Stan Nartowicz for those interested in purchasing plots.   Thank you. 
 

HOLY WATER AVAILABLE:  The Holy Water font from Epiphany will remain for 

another week and then taken down.  If you want Holy Water, please get it by next  week.   
Thank you.   
 

ALL SAINTS CAMP BOOSTERS:  for 2019 are still available.   $25.00 donation gives you 

a chance to win every day of the year.   Drawings are based on the Pennsylvania Evening 3-
Digit Daily Number.  Please call Catherine Shaffer, 732-382-3869 or Nadja Mrak,  732-259-
7306, if machine answers, please leave a message.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 

 

                         ***TODAY – COFFEE HOUR*** 

Hosted by: Sr. UOL – K. Konowka & J. Lehotsky 
  
 

COFFEE HOUR TODAY - SUNDAY   the 17th -  Sr UOL will be selling - Kobasa 

& Kraut Sandwich on rye bread for $3.00. Take outs welcomed – You just can’t 
beat this deal!  ENJOY! 

 

Sr. UOL MEETING:   March 4 th  2019 – 6:30pm -  Center Patio – New Members are 

always Welcome.  Please come out and witness the work of the UOL. 
 

NATIONAL UOL ESSAY CONTEST:  Please see any PTA officer or our School Director, 

Michelle Chubenko for all the details.   ALL ENTRIES WILL BE JUDGED FOR CONTENT, 
CREATIVITY AND NEATNESS.  NO ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER April 30, 2019 
 

TAKE TIME:  To REACH OUT to those lonely in the world and offer to help them get through 

the season.  You never know how much good you could have done  if you never try!  Whatever 
you do to brighten some ones day or help in any way,  you will have done (In Christ’s words) 
“a great service.”   It only takes a few moments to smile, to listen, or to lend a helping hand. 
 

AN OUNCE OF PREVENTION:   Please be aware that there are many unscrupulous 

businesses who prey on good people to take their money.   Many selling services “to 
good to be true” or taking deposits and never performing the work.   PLEASE do not 
participate in their activity,  you most certainly will be taken advantage of.  If you think 
something is questionable – call your local Building or Police Departments BEFORE 
giving any money and NEVER allow anyone into your home without knowledge of who 
they are!       

 


